FROM: HARRY COWANS, M.P.

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWIA OAA

20th May, 1981

Dear Prime Minister, \<(
¢

Non-ferrous Metals Division,
Vickers Flswick,
Newcastle upon Tyne

With reference to the above, I would like to request a meeting
with you concerning the threatened closure of this division and the
consequent loss of jobs. There are many aspects concerning this
that I would like to raise with you which are too numerous to
include in a letter. However, suffice to say concerning previous
correspondence that I have had with you concerning the Elswick
Vickers Defence Section this is an overall part of Vickers Elswick
Works and one could have repercussions on the other.

I would be obliged if you could see your way clear to give me
an appointment on this very important matter bearing in mind the
already very heavy unemployment figures in the North EBast, but
particularly within my constituency.

Yours sincerely,

Gotwons

Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
Prime Minister,

10 Downing Street,

S.W.1.




